

CONTACT UALBANY || DIRECTORIES || CALENDARS & SCHEDULES || VISITORS || SITE INDEX || SEARCH

ADMISSIONS | ACADEMICS | RESEARCH | IT SERVICES | LIBRARIES | ATHLETICS

PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS

CURRENT STUDENTS & PARENTS

ALUMNI

FACULTY & STAFF

MY UALBANY

ABOUT THE UNIVERSITY

NEWS

UALBANY PRESIDENT

OUTREACH

SUPPORT UALBANY

EMPLOYMENT

UAlbany President



In Step with President Hall August 2005

UALBANY PRESIDENT

ASK THE PRESIDENT

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

COMMENTARY & SPEECHES

PRESIDENT'S BIOGRAPHY

PRESIDENTIAL ARCHIVES

Albany Symphony Board Briefing

Meeting Between President Hall and Chinese Business, Education



From left, David Lung, head of the architecture program at Hong Kong University; Jeanette Altarriba, associate dean for academic affairs in the College of Arts & Sciences; and Peter Bioniarz, dean of Information Science and associate provost of Informatics.



Lung with Hall at the University Residence.



Bloniarz; Tracey Brooks, a staffer to Sen. Hillary Clinton; and K.Y. Chow, president of G.M. Printing in New York City.



Raymond Xu, a University at Albany School of Business alumnus, and president of the New York Asian Business Development Council, with Phyllis Hall.

August 22, 2005 - President Kermit L. Hall met with business and education leaders to discuss higher education and corporate partnerships between China and the U.S.